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CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF TURKIYE
IN NAGOYA

15 January 2024, Nagoya

Esteemed Mayor Mr. Ide,
1 am deeply saddened by the 7.6 strong earthquake that struck the Noto Peninsula in Ishikawa
Prefecture of Japan on the New Year's Day, 1 January 2024, resulting in the tragic loss of many

lives and many injuries.

On behalf of myself and my staff at the Consulate, 1 convey our condolences to you and all
residents of Nomi City and wish a swift recovery to those injured.

Please accept the assurance of my highest consideration.

Damla GUMUSKAYA

Consul General

Mr. Toshiaki IDE
Mayor of Nomi City




